
John Aarfor, FM Walleyes Board of Directors, is submitting the following testimony on behalf of FM 
Walleyes President, Dave Wasness. 
 
 
 
North Dakota House Bill 1538  
 
There is a lot of discussion on this proposed legislation.  All of which is coming from a foundation of 
which is best for North Dakota’s resources and opportunities to acces them.  At this time, FM Walleyes 
Unlimited as a club is taking no position on this bill in favor or opposed to it.  Our board members and 
officers have not had the opportunity to meet to discuss this proposed legislation.  As President of FM 
Walleyes Unlimited, Inc., I do not have nor want the ability to take a stance solely on my personal 
opinions.  We recommend everyone to review this bill and make their own decisions on whether they 
want to support or oppose. 
 
Sincerely, 
Dave Wasness, President 
 


